
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Glowrey Catholic Primary School 

12th March 2019 

School Uniform  

                                                                                                                                                21st July 2023 

Dear Parents and Students, 

I would like to firstly congratulate all of the students for just how well they have 

settled into this term. There is a great deal of hard work and activity in each 

classroom with all of the new units of work. 

I am expecting works to be fully complete on our new basketball and four-square 

courts in the coming fortnight and look forward to opening up these new 

playground spaces. The children have been very excited and patient and I know 

they will enjoy these new facilities. 

We have had a great deal of lost property and especially with the winter months 

with coats, hats etc we would ask that all items of clothing be clearly labelled so 

we can better find the owners. 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend. Stay warm! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Kelly 

Principal 

 



  
 
 

  

Children’s Day is celebrated across the country each year on the 4th of 
August. Children’s Day is a time Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander families 
and communities and all Australians, celebrate the strengths and culture of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children. It is also an opportunity for us 

to show our support for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children. 
 

On Friday 4th of August students are invited to come to school dressed in 
either red, black or yellow representing the colours of the Aboriginal flag 
and bring a gold coin donation to raise money for the Opening the Doors 

Foundation.  

The Aboriginal led Foundation supports the extra costs associated with 
schooling for Aboriginal students around Victoria.  

 

https://www.aboriginalchildrensday.com.au/celebrate-childrens-day
https://www.aboriginalchildrensday.com.au/celebrate-childrens-day


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MENTAL COMPUTATION 

 
In Maths, Year 3RD have been working very hard learning multiplication facts. 
We have been practising our Goodies and Baddies each night as part of our 
homework, along with completing activities at school during mental 
computation time to help us remember the strategies. 
  
One game we have been playing is Multiplication Toss. All you need is a piece of 
1cm grid paper and 2 ten sided dice. Players take turns to toss the 2 dice. If a 3 
and 5 are thrown, you can highlight 3 rows of 5 on your grid. The winner is the 
player with the most squares covered after a predetermined amount of turns.  
 



Book Week 

 
Read Grow Inspire 

 
Book Character Dress Up Day 

 

Thursday 24th August 

 

Come dressed as your favourite 

book character 
 



  

Leigh Hobbs  

Visits Glowrey 

 
 

To celebrate our love of books, we have invited Australian author Leigh Hobbs to visit us and 

give our students some tips on writing and illustrating. 

 

Leigh Hobbs has written all time favourites like the Mr Chicken series, Horrible Harriet and 

many more.   

 

The children have the opportunity to purchase books before Leigh’s visit. The books will be 

signed by him and brought into school on the day of his visit. If you would like to purchase books 

please read the details below 
 

Books are not available through the school. 

 

 

—------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

LEIGH HOBBS 

Do you want a signed copy of your favourite Leigh Hobbs book? All of Leigh Hobbs’ books 

are available to order from the Younger Sun Bookstore – and he will even write a dedication 

to your child or children in the front! Log into our website and place your order 

https://sunbookshop.com/search/~/search_LEIGH%20HOBBS 

When placing your order through our website please clearly state your child’s name, grade 

and school in the notes section. Choose click and collect for Shipping. Books will be delivered 

to the school for distribution. Please order by the 4th of August. 

 

https://sunbookshop.com/search/~/search_LEIGH%20HOBBS
https://sunbookshop.com/search/~/search_LEIGH%20HOBBS
https://sunbookshop.com/search/~/search_LEIGH%20HOBBS


  

 

Price List: 

Horrible Harriet $16.99 

Hooray for Horrible Harriet $16.99 

Horrible Harriet’s Inheritance $15.99 

Horrible Harriet and the terrible Tantrum $24.99 

The Big Book of Old Tom $19.99 

Old Tom 25th Anniversary Edition HB $15.99 

The Big Book of Mr Badger $17.99 

Mr Chicken Goes to Paris $16.99 

Mr Chicken Lands on London $16.99 

Mr Chicken Arriva A Roma $16.99 

Mr Chicken All Over Australia $16.99 

Mr Chicken all over Australia with jigsaw puzzle $24.99 

 The Younger Sun Bookshop 

 26 Murray Street 

 Yarraville Vic 

Phone: 0435 741 700 

Email: info@sunbookshop.com 

Online Store: www.sunbookshop.com 

 

http://www.sunbookshop.com/
http://www.sunbookshop.com/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
   

TERM THREE  

SCHOOL CALENDAR  

 

Monday 31st July                    School Closure Day 

 

Monday 21st August                    Book Week Commences 

 

Tuesday 29th August          Father’s Day Store  

 

Thursday 31st August                    Father’s Day Celebration 

 

Friday 15th September                    Term 3 Concludes 3.30pm 

 



 
 


